
In February 2020, GS2161 was presented to General Synod, outlining the most recent findings on under 16 attendance in the Church of England.

Synod requested more insight into the data to understand best practice in a variety of contexts. Research was conducted in early 2022 with over

200 churches who had grown their engagement with young people in a variety of contexts and traditions between 2014 and 2019. 

The aim was to distinguish factors that had contributed to the growth, offering principles that other churches could reflect on as they sought to

engage with young people. The findings were first presented in a workshop at General Synod in July 2022.

Youth and Children Growth Research – Synod presentation

Youth and Children Growth Research – full research paper

The short film below tells the stories of places that have chosen to prioritise young people, children and families, with case studies from

Southampton, Barnet, Eynsham, Blackburn, Fulham, and Loughton.
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https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2020-01/gs-2161-children-and-youth-ministry-full-with-appendix-final.pdf
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2022-07/youth-and-childrens-growth-presentation.pdf
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2022-07/youth-and-childrens-growth-research-paper.pdf

